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City of Phoenix

CITY CLERK DEPARTMENT

To: Toni Maccarone Date: Nov. 5, 2019
Acting Deputy City Manager

From: Denise Archibald Wﬂ
City Clerk

Subject: ADDITIONAL INFORMATION — ITEM 39 — AMENDMENTS TO RULES OF
COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS (ORDINANCE G-6638)

In response to a request for clarification from Council, staff has revised the proposed
ordinance amending the Rules of Council Proceedings by adding the sentence “The
person at the microphone shall comply with the directions of the Chair” to end of Rule
9(c) relating to Decorum — Speaker and Audience. The proposed rule now reads:

Rule 9 — Decorum — Speaker and Audience

(C) ONLY ONE PERSON MAY APPROACH THE MICROPHONE AT ANY ONE
TIME AND ONLY THE PERSON AT THE MICROPHONE WILL BE ALLOWED
TO SPEAK. THIS RULE DOES NOT APPLY TO INTERPRETERS. THE
PERSON AT THE MICROPHONE SHALL COMPLY WITH THE DIRECTIONS

OF THE CHAIR.
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Toni Maccarone, Acting Deputy City Manager Date



